
 

For additional information contact:        For immediate release:  

Colleen Lore, Trial Court Administrator       Dec. 1, 2021      

856-650-9100, ext. 43030 

Camden County Courthouse to Close for Security Drill 
 

Assignment Judge Deborah Silverman Katz announced today that the Camden County 

Courthouse, 101 S. 5th St., Camden will be closed to the public on Wednesday, Dec. 8 from 

8:30 to 10 a.m. for a security drill. 

 

Prior to 10 a.m. that day, domestic violence restraining order applications will be handled 

through local police departments, and municipal court judges will address all temporary 

restraining order applications made within their municipality.   

 

All applications for orders to show cause must be filed after 10 a.m. and will be heard prior to 

closing. 

 

For orders to show cause or other emergent matters that arise while the courthouse is closed for 

the security drill, contact the Superior Court at 856-650-9100 for further instructions. 
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GLENN A. GRANT, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Fo r more informatio n con tact : 

PETER McALEER 

MARYANN SPOTO 
Office of Communications and Community Relations 

609-815-2910 

RICH ARD J. HU G H ES JUSTI CE C OMPL E X· P.O. BOX 0 37 · T R ENTON , NJ 0 8 62 5 - 0984 


